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A Beautiful, Terrible Thing
"Brilliant, heartbreaking, tender, and highly
original - poet Ocean Vuong's debut novel is
a sweeping and shattering portrait of a
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a testament
to the redemptive
power of storytelling. On Earth We're Briefly
Gorgeous is a letter from a son to a mother
who cannot read. Written when the speaker,
Little Dog, is in his late twenties, the
letter unearths a family's history that began
before he was born--a history whose epicenter
is rooted in Vietnam--and serves as a doorway
into parts of his life his mother has never
known, all of it leading to an unforgettable
revelation. At once a witness to the fraught
yet undeniable love between a single mother
and her son, it is also a brutally honest
exploration of race, class, and
masculinity"--

The Light After the War
A psychotherapist presents three cases of
abuse surviviors, with discussions of the
treatment that helped each patient to
overcome their trauma and make a full
recovery.

A Most Beautiful Thing
My Sweet Angel
This collection of 14 short stories includes
Handcarved Coffins which, like the novel In
Cold Blood, is based on the brutal crimes of
a real-life murderer. Of the 14 stories,
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The Girl in the Photograph
Now a documentary narrated by Common,
produced by Grant Hill, Dwyane Wade, and 9th
Wonder, from filmmaker Mary Mazzio The moving
true story of a group of young men growing up
on Chicago's West side who form the first allblack high school rowing team in the nation,
and in doing so not only transform a sport,
but their lives. Growing up on Chicago’s
Westside in the 90’s, Arshay Cooper knows the
harder side of life. The street corners are
full of gangs, the hallways of his apartment
complex are haunted by drug addicts he calls
“zombies” with strung out arms, clutching at
him as he passes by. His mother is a
recovering addict, and his three siblings all
sleep in a one room apartment, a small
infantry against the war zone on the street
below. Arshay keeps to himself, preferring to
write poetry about the girl he has a crush
on, and spends his school days in the home-ec
kitchen dreaming of becoming a chef. And then
one day as he’s walking out of school he
notices a boat in the school lunchroom, and a
poster that reads “Join the Crew Team”.
Having no idea what the sport of crew is,
Arshay decides to take a chance. This
decision to join is one that will forever
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teammates. As Arshay and his teammates begin
to come together to learn how to row--many
never having been in water before--the sport
takes them from the mean streets of Chicago,
to the hallowed halls of the Ivy League. But
Arshay and his teammates face adversity at
every turn, from racism, gang violence, and a
sport that has never seen anyone like them
before. A Most Beautiful Thing is the
inspiring true story about the most unlikely
band of brothers that form a family, and
forever change a sport and their lives for
the better.

The Hummingbird's Daughter
A dog describes being mistreated by a cruel
master but then later being taken in by a
kind family.

A Little Life
ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR The New
York Times • The Washington Post • The Wall
Street Journal • NPR • Vanity Fair • Vogue •
Minneapolis Star Tribune • St. Louis PostDispatch • The Guardian • O, The Oprah
Magazine • Slate • Newsday • Buzzfeed • The
Economist • Newsweek • People • Kansas City
Star • Shelf Awareness • Time Out New York •
Huffington Post • Book Riot • Refinery29 •
Bookpage • Publishers Weekly • Kirkus WINNER
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Little Life follows four college
classmates—broke, adrift, and buoyed only by
their friendship and ambition—as they move to
New York in search of fame and fortune. While
their relationships, which are tinged by
addiction, success, and pride, deepen over
the decades, the men are held together by
their devotion to the brilliant, enigmatic
Jude, a man scarred by an unspeakable
childhood trauma. A hymn to brotherly bonds
and a masterful depiction of love in the
twenty-first century, Hanya Yanagihara’s
stunning novel is about the families we are
born into, and those that we make for
ourselves.

On Earth We're Briefly Gorgeous
Bestselling author Sherman Alexie tells the
story of Junior, a budding cartoonist growing
up on the Spokane Indian Reservation.
Determined to take his future into his own
hands, Junior leaves his troubled school on
the rez to attend an all-white farm town high
school where the only other Indian is the
school mascot. Heartbreaking, funny, and
beautifully written, The Absolutely True
Diary of a Part-Time Indian, which is based
on the author's own experiences, coupled with
poignant drawings by Ellen Forney that
reflect the character's art, chronicles the
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from the life he was destined to live. With a
forward by Markus Zusak, interviews with
Sherman Alexie and Ellen Forney, and fourcolor interior art throughout, this edition
is perfect for fans and collectors alike.

Small Great Things
Describes the life and death of twenty-yearold Tonya Hughes, killed by a hit-and-run
driver in 1990, and the discovery that she
had been living with a federal fugitive who
had kidnapped her as a toddler, and who
allegedly killed her. Reprint.

The Absolutely True Diary of a PartTime Indian
The beloved American classic about a young
girl's coming-of-age at the turn of the
century, Betty Smith's A Tree Grows in
Brooklyn is a poignant and moving tale filled
with compassion and cruelty, laughter and
heartache, crowded with life and people and
incident. The story of young, sensitive, and
idealistic Francie Nolan and her bittersweet
formative years in the slums of Williamsburg
has enchanted and inspired millions of
readers for more than sixty years. By turns
overwhelming, sublime, heartbreaking, and
uplifting, the daily experiences of the
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tenderly threaded with family connectedness
-- in a work of literary art that brilliantly
captures a unique time and place as well as
incredibly rich moments of universal
experience.

A Wizard of Earthsea
A woman discovers her marriage is built on an
illusion in this harrowing and ultimately
inspiring memoir. “Be forewarned: You won’t
sleep until you finish the last
page.”—Caroline Leavitt, author of Cruel
Beautiful World One night. One email. Two
realities Before: Jen Waite has met the
partner of her dreams. A handsome, loving man
who becomes part of her family, evolving into
her husband, her best friend, and the father
of her infant daughter. After: A disturbing
email sparks suspicion, leading to an
investigation of who this man really is and
what was really happening in their marriage.
In alternating Before and After chapters,
Waite obsessively analyzes her relationship,
trying to find a single moment form the past
five years that isn't part of the long con of
lies and manipulation. Instead, she finds
more lies, infidelity, and betrayal than she
could have imagined. With the pacing and
twists of a psychological thriller, A
Beautiful, Terrible Thing looks at how a
fairy tale can become a nightmare and what
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Just Another Kid
A Swiss orphan is heartbroken when she must
leave her beloved grandfather and their happy
home in the mountains to go to school and to
care for an invalid girl in the city.

One Child
Based on a true story, The Forgotten Child is
a heart-breaking memoir of an abandoned
newborn baby left to die, his tempestuous
upbringing, and how he came through the other
side. It's a freezing winter's night in 1954.
A baby boy, a few hours old, is left by his
mother, wrapped in nothing but two sheets of
newspaper and hidden amongst the undergrowth
by a canal bank. An hour later, a late-shift
postman is walking wearily home when he hears
a faint cry. He finds the newspaper parcel
and discovers the newborn, white-cold and
whimpering, inside. After being rushed to
hospital and against all odds, the baby
survives. He's baptised by the hospital
chaplain as Richard. Everything feels as
though it's looking up; Richard is put into
local authority care and regains his health.
However, after nearly five blissful years in
a rural care home filled with loving friends,
it soon unfolds that his turbulent start in
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memoir follows Richard's traumatic birth,
abusive childhood, and search for the truth.

The Forgotten Child
Through the story of Tamara, an abused Native
American child, North Dakota Senator Byron
Dorgan describes the plight of many children
living on reservations—and offers hope for
the future. On a winter morning in 1990, U.S.
Senator Byron Dorgan of North Dakota picked
up the Bismarck Tribune. On the front page, a
small Native American girl gazed into the
distance, shedding a tear. The headline:
"Foster home children beaten—and nobody's
helping." Dorgan, who had been working with
American Indian tribes to secure resources,
was upset. He flew to the Standing Rock
Indian Reservation to meet with five-year-old
Tamara who had suffered a horrible beating at
a foster home. He visited with Tamara and her
grandfather and they became friends. Then
Tamara disappeared. And he would search for
her for decades until they finally found each
other again. This book is her story, from
childhood to the present, but it's also the
story of a people and a nation. More than one
in three American Indian/Alaskan Native
children live in poverty. AI/AN children are
disproportionately in foster care and
awaiting adoption. Suicide among AI/AN youth
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How has America allowed this to happen? As
distressing a situation as it is, this is
also a story of hope and resilience. Dorgan,
who founded the Center for Native American
Youth (CNAY) at the Aspen Institute, has
worked tirelessly to bring Native youth
voices to the forefront of policy
discussions, engage Native youth in
leadership and advocacy, and secure and share
resources for Native youth. You will fall in
love with this heartbreaking story, but end
the book knowing what can be done and what
you can do.

A Tree Grows in Brooklyn
Sheila was wild, unreachable, abused--and a
genius. She ws a child lost until a brilliant
young teacher reached out.

The God of Small Things
Originally published in 1968, Ursula K. Le
Guin’s A Wizard of Earthsea marks the first
of the six now beloved Earthsea titles. Ged
was the greatest sorcerer in Earthsea, but in
his youth he was the reckless Sparrowhawk. In
his hunger for power and knowledge, he
tampered with long-held secrets and loosed a
terrible shadow upon the world. This is the
tumultuous tale of his testing, how he
mastered the mighty words of power, tamed an
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Finding Sharon
The beloved debut novel about an affluent
Indian family forever changed by one fateful
day in 1969, from the author of The Ministry
of Utmost Happiness NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• MAN BOOKER PRIZE WINNER Compared favorably
to the works of Faulkner and Dickens,
Arundhati Roy’s modern classic is equal parts
powerful family saga, forbidden love story,
and piercing political drama. The seven-yearold twins Estha and Rahel see their world
shaken irrevocably by the arrival of their
beautiful young cousin, Sophie. It is an
event that will lead to an illicit liaison
and tragedies accidental and intentional,
exposing “big things [that] lurk unsaid” in a
country drifting dangerously toward unrest.
Lush, lyrical, and unnerving, The God of
Small Things is an award-winning landmark
that started for its author an esteemed
career of fiction and political commentary
that continues unabated.

Music for Chameleons
New York Times bestselling crime writer John
Glatt tells the true story of Lacey Spears,
the mommy blogger obsessed with medicine who
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The Jungle Book
From Torey Hayden, the number one Sunday
Times bestselling author of One Child comes
Lost Girl, a poignant and deeply moving
account of a lost little girl and an
extraordinary educational psychologist's
courage and determination. Jessie is nine
years old and looks like the perfect little
girl, with red hair, green eyes and a
beguiling smile. She even has a talent for
drawing gorgeous and intricate pictures. But
Jessie also knows how to get her own way and
will lie, scream, shout and hurt to get just
exactly what she wants. Her parents say they
can't take her back, and her social workers
struggle to deal with her destructive
behaviour and wild mood swings. After her
chaotic passage through numerous foster
placements, Jessie has finally received a
diagnosis of an attachment disorder.
Attachment disorders arise when children are
deprived of the all-important close bonds
with trustworthy adults that allow them to
develop emotionally and thrive. Finally
educational psychologist Torey Hayden is
called in to help. Torey agrees to weekly
meetings with Jessie to try and uncover why
she is acting out. Torey's gentle care and
attention reveal shocking truths behind
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workers help to provide the consistent loving
care that has so far been missing in Jessie’s
life, or will she push them away too?

Maybe Something Beautiful
What ever became of Sheila? When specialeducation teacher Torey Hayden wrote her
first book One Child almost two decades ago,
she created an international bestseller. Her
intensely moving true story of Sheila, a
silent, profoundly disturbed little six-yearold girl touched millions. From every corner
of the world came letters from readers
wanting to know more about the troubled child
who had come into Torey Hayden's class as
a"hopeless case," and emerged as the very
symbol of eternal hope within the human
spirit. Now, for all those who have never
forgotten this endearing child and her
remarkable relationship with her teacher,
here is the surprising story of Sheila, the
young woman.

Child of God
Equality 7-2521 finds himself out of step
with the collectivist society of the future,
and discovers a means to freedom in Ayn
Rand’s fable of the individual in conflict
with society. First published in 1938, Anthem
takes place in a dystopian future world in
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human life is regimented in every respect and
personal identity has been all but snuffed
out by a totalitarian government. The
narrator, writing his story in secret,
realizes he is a criminal simply for having
thoughts of his own. Exploring the ruins of a
previous civilization he discovers relics,
conducts forbidden experiments and learns
enough to question the very structure of his
society. Can he share this knowledge with his
fellow citizens? The author strips the
relationship of humanity to civilization down
to its bare essence in this modern parable
that starkly illuminates the challenge an
oppressive government presents to
individuality. With an eye-catching new
cover, and professionally typeset manuscript,
this edition of Anthem is both modern and
readable.

Lost Child
This picture book follows a day in the life
of Buddy, a sweet little boy who loves to
draw, play dress up, and sing and dance for
his audience of stuffed animals. Buddy's
momma nurtures his creativity, and showers
him with love and affection. With his momma's
support, watch as Buddy's imagination and
dreams become a reality!

Just Another Kid: Each was a child no
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Jadie never spoke. She never laughed, or
cried, or uttered any sound. Despite efforts
to reach her, Jadie remained locked in her
own troubled world . . . until one remarkable
teacher persuaded her to break her selfimposed silence. Nothing in all of Torey
Hayden’s experience could have prepared her
for the shock of what Jadie told her—a story
too horrendous for Torey’s professional
colleagues to acknowledge. Yet a little girl
was living in a nightmare, and Torey
responded in the only way she knew how—with
courage, compassion, and
dedication—demonstrating once again the
tremendous power of love and the resilience
of the human spirit.

The Story of Ferdinand
The “stunning conclusion” to the bestselling
saga of the fierce lifelong bond between two
women, from a gritty Naples childhood through
old age (Publishers Weekly, starred review).
The Story of the Lost Child concludes the
dazzling saga of two women, the brilliant,
bookish Elena and the fiery, uncontainable
Lila, who first met amid the shambles of
postwar Italy. In this book, life’s great
discoveries have been made; its vagaries and
losses have been suffered. Through it all,
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gravitational center of their lives. Both
women once fought to escape the neighborhood
in which they grew up. Elena married, moved
to Florence, started a family, and published
several well-received books. But now, she has
returned to Naples to be with the man she has
always loved. Lila, on the other hand, never
succeeded in freeing herself from Naples. She
has become a successful entrepreneur, but her
success draws her into closer proximity with
the nepotism, chauvinism, and criminal
violence that infect her neighborhood. Yet,
somehow, this proximity to a world she has
always rejected only brings her role as
unacknowledged leader of that world into
relief. “Lila is a magnificent character.”
—The Atlantic “Everyone should read anything
with Ferrante’s name on it.” —The Boston
Globe

Twilight Children
One of the most beloved novels of all time,
Colleen McCullough's magnificent saga of
dreams, struggles, dark passions, and
forbidden love in the Australian outback has
enthralled readers the world over. The Thorn
Birds is a chronicle of three generations of
Clearys—an indomitable clan of ranchers
carving lives from a beautiful, hard land
while contending with the bitterness,
frailty, and secrets that penetrate their
Page 16/28

Read PDF Beautiful Child The True Story Of A
Child Trapped In Silence And The Teacher Who
Refused
On Herlove story, a
family. To
It Give
is a Up
poignant
powerful epic of struggle and sacrifice, a
celebration of individuality and spirit. Most
of all, it is the story of the Clearys' only
daughter, Meggie, and the haunted priest,
Father Ralph de Bricassart—and the intense
joining of two hearts and souls over a
lifetime, a relationship that dangerously
oversteps sacred boundaries of ethics and
dogma.

Anthem
Discover an epic historical novel of a young
saint escaping death from Pulitzer Prize
finalist Luis Alberto Urrea, author of The
House of Broken Angels. This historical novel
is based on Urrea's real great-aunt Teresita,
who had healing powers and was acclaimed as a
saint. Urrea has researched historical
accounts and family records for years to get
an accurate story.

Miss Rumphius
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • With richly
layered characters and a gripping moral
dilemma that will lead readers to question
everything they know about privilege, power,
and race, Small Great Things is the stunning
new page-turner from Jodi Picoult. SOON TO BE
A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE “[Picoult] offers a
thought-provoking examination of racism in
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many readers will find much to discuss in the
pages of this topical, moving book.”—Booklist
(starred review) Ruth Jefferson is a labor
and delivery nurse at a Connecticut hospital
with more than twenty years’ experience.
During her shift, Ruth begins a routine
checkup on a newborn, only to be told a few
minutes later that she’s been reassigned to
another patient. The parents are white
supremacists and don’t want Ruth, who is
African American, to touch their child. The
hospital complies with their request, but the
next day, the baby goes into cardiac distress
while Ruth is alone in the nursery. Does she
obey orders or does she intervene? Ruth
hesitates before performing CPR and, as a
result, is charged with a serious crime.
Kennedy McQuarrie, a white public defender,
takes her case but gives unexpected advice:
Kennedy insists that mentioning race in the
courtroom is not a winning strategy.
Conflicted by Kennedy’s counsel, Ruth tries
to keep life as normal as possible for her
family—especially her teenage son—as the case
becomes a media sensation. As the trial moves
forward, Ruth and Kennedy must gain each
other’s trust, and come to see that what
they’ve been taught their whole lives about
others—and themselves—might be wrong. With
incredible empathy, intelligence, and candor,
Jodi Picoult tackles race, privilege,
prejudice, justice, and compassion—and
doesn’t offer easy answers. Small Great
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achievement from a
writer at the top of her game. Praise for
Small Great Things “Small Great Things is the
most important novel Jodi Picoult has ever
written. . . . It will challenge her readers
. . . [and] expand our cultural conversation
about race and prejudice.”—The Washington
Post “A novel that puts its finger on the
very pulse of the nation that we live in
today . . . a fantastic read from beginning
to end, as can always be expected from
Picoult, this novel maintains a steady, pageturning pace that makes it hard for readers
to put down.”—San Francisco Book Review

Heidi
"Sixteen-year-old Sarah, younger twin by two
hours, wrote, 'And now it is time for my
story to end because we have finally reached
the beginning." Did she know? How could she
have guessed? Or did she just happen to
choose words that had a greater meaning for
her life about to be tragically cut short?
Heartbreaking and heartwarming, Heaven's
child captures the reader in a web of raw
emotions in events that could strike any
family. Like teens across the country, Sarah
had parents who cared, attended a good
school, lived in a safe community. And yet,
life carries no guarantees. Caroline Flohr
flings open her family's life for viewing,
painting an intimate portrait of a nightmare
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[4] of cover.

The Thorn Birds
Originally published: New York: Viking Press,
1936.

Beautiful Joe
"Just Another Kid is not just another book.
This remarkable teacher's memoir reminds us
that love takes many forms." -The New York
Times From the bestselling author of One
Child comes the true story of six children
impossible to reach and the amazing teacher
who embraced them all. Torey Hayden faced six
emotionally troubled kids no other teacher
could handle—three recent arrivals from
battle-torn Northern Ireland, badly
traumatized by the horrors of war; elevenyear-old Dirkie, who only knew of life inside
an institution; excitable Mariana, aggressive
and sexually precocious at the age of eight;
and seven-year-old Leslie, perhaps the most
hopeless of all, unresponsive and unable to
speak. With compassion, rare insight, and
masterful storytelling, teacher Torey Hayden
once again touches our hearts with her
account of the miracles that can happen in
her class of “special” children.
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Twilight
Seeking adventure in faraway places, Miss
Rumphius fulfills her dream and then sets out
to make the world more beautiful.

Ghost Girl
A dramatic and remarkable narrative of an
extraordinary teacher's determination, from
the author of the Sunday Times bestsellers
‘The Tiger's Child’ and ‘One Child’.

Heaven's Child
In this taut, chilling novel, Lester
Ballard--a violent, dispossessed man falsely
accused of rape--haunts the hill country of
East Tennessee when he is released from jail.
While telling his story, Cormac McCarthy
depicts the most sordid aspects of life with
dignity, humor, and characteristic lyrical
brilliance. From the Trade Paperback edition.

Beautiful Child
Inspired by an incredible true story of two
Jewish friends who survived the Holocaust,
this “heartfelt and memorable tale of family,
love, resilience, and the triumph of human
spirit” (Pam Jenoff, New York Times
bestselling author) spans World War II from
Budapest to Austria and the postwar years
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The German Girl and We Were the Lucky Ones.
Spring 1946: Best friends Vera Frankel and
Edith Ban arrive in Naples. Refugees from
Hungary, they managed to escape from a train
headed for Auschwitz and spent the rest of
the war hiding on an Austrian farm. Now, the
two young women are starting new lives
abroad. Armed with a letter of recommendation
from an American officer, Vera finds work at
the United States embassy where she falls in
love with Captain Anton Wight. But as Vera
and Edith grapple with the aftermath of the
war, so too does Anton, and when he suddenly
disappears, Vera is forced to change course.
Their quest for a better life takes Vera and
Edith from Naples to Ellis Island to Caracas
as they start careers, reunite with old
friends, and rebuild their lives after
terrible loss. Moving, evocative, and
compelling, The Light After the War is a
timely and “unforgettable story of strength,
love, and survival” (Jillian Cantor, USA
TODAY bestselling author).

The Tiger's Child
What good can a splash of color do in a
community of gray? As Mira and her neighbors
discover, more than you might ever imagine!
Based on the true story of the Urban Art
Trail in San Diego, California, Maybe
Something Beautiful reveals how art can
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big. Pick up a paintbrush and join the
celebration!

The Ugly Duckling
"Were all just somebody else's kids . . . " A
small seven-year-old boy who couldn't speak
except to repeat weather forecasts and other
people's words . . . A beautiful little girl
of seven who had been brain damaged by
terrible parental beatings and was so ashamed
because she couldn't learn to read . . . A
violently angry ten-year-old who had seen his
stepmother murder his father and had been
sent from one foster home to another . . . A
shy twelve-year-old from a Catholic school
which put her out when she became pregnant .
. . "What do we matter?" "Why do you care?"
They were four problem children-put in Torey
Hayden's class because no one else knew what
to do with them. Together, with the help of a
remarkable teacher who cared too much to ever
give up, they became almost a family, able to
give each other the love and understanding
they had found nowhere else.

A Beautiful Child
The Story of the Lost Child
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comes this amazing, true story of a mute and
withdrawn seven—year—old girl and the special
education teacher determined never to abandon
a child in need. Seven-year-old Venus Fox
never spoke, never listened, never even
acknowledged the presence of another human
being in the room with her. Yet an accidental
playground “bump” would release a rage
frightening to behold. The school year that
followed would be one of the most trying,
perplexing, and ultimately rewarding of Torey
Hayden’s career, as she struggled to reach a
silent child in obvious pain. It would be a
strenuous journey beset by seemingly
insurmountable obstacles and darkened by
truly terrible revelations—yet encouraged by
sometimes small, sometimes dazzling
breakthroughs—as a dedicated teacher remained
committed to helping a “hopeless” girl, and
patiently and lovingly leading her toward the
light of a new day.

Buddy
From the bestselling author of One Child
comes the story of three of former special
education teacher Torey Hayden’s most
extraordinary challenges. Nine-year-old
Cassandra, kidnapped by her father and found
starving, dirty, and picking through garbage
cans—is a child prone to long silences and
erratic, violent behavior. Charming,
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only in private to his mother—while his
tough, unbending grandfather's demands for an
immediate cure threatens to cause irreparable
harm. And though she had never worked with
adults, Hayden agrees to help fearful and
silent eighty-two-year-old massive stroke
victim Gerda—discovering in the process that
a treatment's successes could prove nearly as
heartbreaking as its limitations.

Somebody Else's Kids
In his international bestseller A Beautiful
Child, award winning investigative journalist
Matt Birkbeck told the heartbreaking story of
a brilliant and beautiful young woman known
as Sharon Marshall. Caught in the murderous
web of the monster she called her father,
Sharon wasn't her real name. But her
horrifying story captured the hearts of
readers everywhere and lead to a ten-year
search to resolve two great mysteries - what
was her true identity, and what became of her
young son Michael, who was kidnapped from his
first grade classroom and never seen again.
The worldwide interest in Sharon's story
prompted the National Center for Missing &
Exploited Children to open a new case file
enlisting the FBI - and with A Beautiful
Child as a roadmap, two FBI agents set their
sights on death row interviews with Sharon's
tormentor to learn the shocking truth. Equal
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Finding Sharon picks up where A Beautiful
Child left off and brings to a close one of
the greatest mysteries in the annals of law
enforcement - and a miraculous ending that
will leave you in tears. Reviews "Finding
Sharon is a thrilling detective story with a
heart of love. Matt Birkbeck shows himself
again to be a wonderful storyteller and a
most determined investigator as he unravels
the final chapter of the tragic and
mysterious journey of a gifted young woman."
Paul Moses, Pulitzer Prize winning journalist
and author of An Unlikely Union and The Saint
and the Sultan.
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